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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
1. MOA Provides Framework to Work Collaboratively to Improve Urban Water Services

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
On June 11, qldwater’s Chair, David Wiskar, the Department of Environment and Resource Management (DERM’s) Director General, John Bradley and LGAQ Executive Director, Greg Hallam signed a Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) aimed at working together to provide better outcomes for the water industry. The MOA titled ‘The Urban Water Services Project’ represents a commitment by the partners on how they will work together to achieve improved urban water services and regulation. Priorities of the partnership include: 

· outcomes driven and streamlined regulation and reporting,

· identification of risks and improvement in the way that risks are managed,

· improved pricing arrangements and financial planning to support the long term asset sustainability,

· promotion of skills development and career pathways, and

· opportunities for the water sector to consider innovative service delivery models while continuing to own and manage these assets and provide acceptable levels of service Queensland’s communities.

In light of the many challenges that local governments face in the provision of safe, reliable and sustainable drinking water supplies and waste water treatment for urban communities, the signatories to the MOA recognise that a collective response among industry, State and Local Government is critical to meeting current and emerging challenges. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
2. Water Excellence Awards at IPWEAQ 2010 State Conference

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
The IPWEAQ Excellence Awards are up for grabs again this year and will be presented at the annual state conference in Bardon in October. The conference has lined up to be interesting to water industry members with key note presentations from John Bradley (DG of DERM) and Jon Black (CEO of the recently created Unitywater in South East Queensland). The conference is being opened by Brisbane’s Lord Mayor Campbell Newman and there are numerous interesting talks including a water stream across the week.

There are still places available in the excellence awards in the water area, which are a highly sought after recognition of best practice and innovation in the Queensland industry. Past prize winners have ranged from the very large to the very small, and have come from a range of backgrounds. If you have a recent project which meets the key criteria which include innovation, environmental management and leadership then consider sending an application. 

Further information can be obtained from Christine Warne at cwarne@ipweaq.asn.au or by following the following link http://www.ipwea.org.au/AM/Template.cfm?Section=Awards1 

and entries close next Friday. Contact Rob Fearon (3252 4701) if you would like further information or assistance with developing your application.
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